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In June, 24 teenage boys and girls from Maryland, Virginia and 
West Virginia spent six days at Graves Mountain Lodge, 
experiencing mountain streams, fishing and learning about 
stream waters. 
 
Rappahannock Friends and Lovers of Our Watersheds 
(RappFLOW) partners with the Trout Unlimited, sponsor of this camp, to offer a scholarship to a resident of 
Rappahannock County. 
 

Carolyn Thornton hands RappFLOW check to Paul Kearney of Trout Unlimited in the Thornton River. 
 

Trout camp provides an exciting six-day, five-night residential experience conducted by a staff  
skilled in leading youth groups and activities, and a faculty of outstanding instructors of  
conservation, and effective and responsible fishing; and 

Campers learn hands-on how to protect, reconnect, restore, and sustain coldwater fisheries 
and their watersheds. 

 
For more information about the camp, please see tucamp.org and information on Rappflow see 
www.rappflow.org. 

http://tucamp.org/
http://www.rappflow.org/

